
Details:

The Consumer Investigations Unit is warning Albertans 
about a paving contractor – Enviro Paving Corporation, and 
its Director, Jason Schoenau – operating throughout Alberta. 

Enviro Paving Corporation has been convicted multiple 
times for contravening Alberta’s consumer protection laws. 
Enviro Paving Corporation’s Prepaid Contracting Business 
License is currently suspended and a Director’s Order 
pertaining to this business remains in effect.

The Consumer Investigations Unit has recently conducted 
new investigations that have resulted in pending charges 
against Enviro Paving Corporation and Jason Schoenau for 
multiple offences under Alberta’s Consumer Protection Act.

Enviro Paving Corporation and Jason Schoenau are 
known to: 

•	 request deposits from consumers without having a 
Prepaid Contracting Business License

•	 provide contracts that don’t align with consumer 
protection laws

•	 fail to provide refunds 

•	 engage in unfair practices, which include taking 
actions and making statements that might reasonably 
deceive or mislead consumers

Consumer Tips / Instructions:

Albertans are reminded that prepaid contractors are 
required to be licensed with Service Alberta. Consumers 
are strongly encouraged to do their research prior to hiring 
a contractor for home renovations or repairs. Anyone who 
is planning on hiring a contractor should review Service 
Alberta’s Home Renovations tipsheet, located at: 
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/home-improvements-
what-you-need-to-know

If you suspect a contractor may not be licensed, is 
contravening Alberta’s consumer protection laws, or is 
avoiding work commitments, report it at 1-877-427-4088.
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